
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
 PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT 

 11 RYE STREET, P.O. BOX 389 

 BROAD BROOK, CT 06016 
 PHONE: (860) 623-6030 

 
     TOWN PLANNER LAURIE  WHITTEN,  CZEO, AICP                 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

FROM: Laurie Whitten, CZEO, AICP 

DATE: October 13, 2017 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Economic Development Commission Meeting  

 On October 16, 2017 
 

 

 

Please be advised that the Economic Development Commission meeting scheduled for 

October 16, 2017 has been cancelled.  The next Economic Development Commission 

Meeting will be held on November 20, 2017 at 7:00 pm.   

 

 

cc:   Economic Development Commission Members 

 Robert Maynard, First Selectman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 


